ANNAPOLIS

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Date: April 23, 2024

Subject: R-21-24: International Firefighters Day 2024

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to recognize International Firefighters Day on May 4, 2024, and

the extraordinary service that Annapolis firefighters and Annapolis Fire Department staff provide
to protect our City.

Impact of legislation on operations
This legislation does not directly impact operations.

Impact of legislation on staffing
The City is pleased to support this resolution recognizing International Firefighters Day 2024.

City firefighters are a comforting presence for so many residents and visitors to Annapolis.
Their calm professionalism when responding to emergencies such as fires, calls for medical
assistance, and other concerning events helps people weather those storms. Thank you for
your care and service!

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager



